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April 21, 2015 
 
Mr. Levi Jensen, P.E 
Utility Project Manager  
City of Gillette 
611 Exchange Ave. 
Gillette, WY 82717 
 
Re: Gillette Madison Pipeline Project  

Contract 4E - Contractor Prequalification 
 
Dear Mr. Jensen: 
 
Burns & McDonnell received a total of five prequalification statements for Contract 4E of the 
Gillette Madison Pipeline project.  Prequalification statements were received from the following 
contractors:      

• COP Wyoming, LLC. Sheridan, Wyoming 
• Garney Companies, Inc., Littleton, Colorado 
• Ranger Pipelines, Inc., San Francisco, California 
• SJ Louis Construction, Inc., Rockville, Minnesota 
• Whitaker Construction Company, Brigham City, Utah 

 
Our team has reviewed all five of the prequalification statements and has made reference checks 
on relevant projects to confirm experience.  Based on review of the Prequalification Statements 
all of the firms are considered prequalified to bid on the project. 
 
Based on this evaluation, we are requesting your concurrence that the firms above be approved 
as prequalified to submit bids on the project.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 474-2208. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kate Henske, PE 
Senior Project Manager 
 
KH/kh 
 
Enclosure Attachment 
cc: Dan Korinek - BMcD 


